Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Clive Henderson
Sent: 08 January 2017 19:58
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: Re: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms

Attachments: GMRA planning Marlborough Arms 14.12.2016.doc; 123961 GK Marlborough

Arms (pl) A.PDF

Categories: Yellow Category

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan, Planning Solutions Team, London Borough of Camden.

Dear Oluwasayi Enirayetan,

Re: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms:

Thank you for your reply email, and for getting the proposed lighting modified, (and the size of the No. 36 smaller).

You say that our suggested Conditions cannot be added.

Nonetheless, in the circumstances with the modifications/revisions obtained, we confirm withdrawal of our objections.

Kind regards,

Clive Henderson

Chair

Gordon Mansions Residents Associatio

Copy: GMRA Committee.

From: "Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi"

To: Clive Henderson

Sent: Wednesday, 4 January 2017, 13:47

Subject: RE: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms

Dear Clive Henderson,

Thank you for your objection and comments.

The lighting issue has been revised with the LED trough light limited to just above the lettering and not extending the whole fascia. The No. 36 has also been reduced in size (please see revised drawing attached).

With regards to the other comments, please note that this is an advert application with its own regulations, adding suggested conditions would be onerous.

On the above basis, would you reconsider your position and withdraw your objection/comments so this can be decided under delegated powers?

This application has gone beyond its 8weeks statutory decision, I would therefore appreciate a prompt response.

Kind regards,--

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3229



From: Clive Henderson [mailto: Sent: 15 December 2016 11:23
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi: Planning

Cc: Madlani, Rishi (Councillor); Sandra Wheen

Subject: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan, Planning Solutions Team, London Borough of Camden.

Dear Oluwasayi Enirayetan,

Re: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms:

Please find attached:

(a). my letter on behalf of Gordon Mansions Residents Association, dated 14 December 2016, concerning the above planning application.

(b). our Map Showing Residential.

Kind regards,

Clive Henderson

Chair

Gordon Mansions Residents Associatio

From: "Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi" <d

To: Clive Henderson

Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2016, 7:31

Subject: RE: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms: Missing Drawings: RE-SENT

Dear Clive Henderson,

Thank you for bringing this to my attention..

The drawings were on sensitive mode instead of public hence you couldn't view all the associated drawings. This has now been rectified.

Kind regards,

__

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3229



From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

- on new improved posters on lamp posts
- by signing up to planning e-alerts
- in the planning section of the Camden Account
- through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Clive Henderson [mailto Sent: 14 November 2016 23:14 To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms: Missing Drawings: RE-SENT

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan, Planning Solutions Team, London Borough of Camden.

Oluwasayi Enirayetan.

Planning Application ref 2016/6140/A: Marlborough Arms: Missing Drawings from planning application:

As our blocks of flats are opposite the Marlborough Arms, Torrington Place, we are interested in looking at this application, to consider making comments/objections. But some of the documents appear to be missing from Camden's planning website.

There is only one drawing on the website at present, which is marked as "Sheet 1 of 4: Planning". The other 3 sheets of drawings are not on the website. Thus, we would be grateful to see the missing drawings, because it is not possible to asses the application without them.

Kind regards,

Clive Henderson

Chair

Gordon Mansions Residents Association.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.